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Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is 96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is 98.1% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

PE club runs every 
Wednesday 3-4pm 

16.9.22; Forest  
School Class 1 

*Please  always bring 
wellies, coat, water-
proof trousers 

19.9.22; School closed 
for the funeral of 
Queen Elizabeth II 

23.9.22; Forest  
School Class 2 

*Please always bring 
wellies, coat, water-
proof trousers 

30.9.22; Forest  
School Class 1 

7.10.22; Forest  
School Class 2 

12.10.22; Poetry as-
sembly in  School  at  
9.15. Parents invited 

13.10.22; Parents 
Evening 

14.10.22; Forest  
School Class 1 

21.10.22; Forest  
School Class 2 

Half term begins  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to school! 
We have had a lovely first two weeks back in school. Class 1 have 

been looking at traditional tales and have started a research project 
on farm animals. They have also used the computers to have a go at 
drawing some aboriginal style art. Our new Reception children have 

settled well and have been exploring their new classroom. 

Class 2 have started their new topics; Rocks and the Stone Age. We 
have sorted rocks from hard to soft (testing them by scraping) and al-
so investigated which rocks are permeable and which are impermea-
ble. We discovered sedimentary rocks are soft and permeable! We al-
so had a mock “archeological dig” in the classroom. We found arrow 
and axe heads as well as other artefacts and have tried our hand at 

cave painting.  In Forest school we are creating dens and are going to 
plan and build a stone age shelter! 

 
  

 

 

School Diaries—for Reading and Homework 
New homework grids have been sent home this week, as have 

new School diaries. Please use the diaries to record any reading 
that you do at home. The left of each double page spread is for 
you to record homework activities. Alternatively you can share 

homework on Dojo.  

Class Dojo 
We will continue to celebrate our Greenhaugh code values (at 
the top of this newsletter)  each week in a celebration assembly. 
This week’s winners  showed ambition and a great team work. 
Our Reception children all received a certificate for their fantas-
tic start! 


